

The Gardner Family

Ambassadors of Christ to the Ugandan People

Prayer Requests at a Glance

- 1 For the remainder of our support to come in
- 2 For safety on the road as we travel
- 3 For Jedidiah, Ali, and Amos to accept Christ as their Savior
- 4 For the Lord to protect our shipping container from theft and water damage
- 5 For our health

Dear Pastors and Friends,

Deputation:

Savannah and I would like to start off by saying a very big thank you to all of you who pray for us on a regular basis. Your prayer support means more to us than you will ever know. We would also like to thank all of you who faithfully give to missions. Your faithfulness is what allows us serve the Lord as a missionary! February has been a month of milestones for us! At the beginning of the month, I had the privilege of getting ordained at my home church in Herndon, Virginia. I praise the Lord for such an amazing sending church! We also had the privilege of publicly dedicating Jedidiah to the Lord. Please pray that Jedidiah will get saved at an early age and that he will serve God with his life in whatever the Lord has planned for him to do.

February was another full month of meetings, and there was a lot of traveling involved with those meetings. Thank you for praying for our safety! The Lord has been so good to us. We had an issue happen with our car, but thankfully we broke down right next to a mechanic's shop. They were able to fix the issue quickly and affordably! March is going to be another big traveling month; please continue to pray that the Lord keeps us and our car safe on the road. We would also like to ask prayer for our continued health. Traveling from a very cold climate to a very warm climate within 24 hours can take a toll on one's immune system. Please pray that we will be able to continue attending all the meetings that the Lord has provided for us. We are eagerly awaiting the time when we have all of our support, and we can finally move to Uganda.

For the furtherance of the Gospel, Matthew and Savannah Gardner



Sent out by Temple Baptist Church with the aid of BIMI



Photo of the Month



THIS IS A PARADE CELEBRATING A LOCAL FESTIVAL. UGANDANS ENJOY PARTICIPATING IN COMMUNITY EVENTS LIKE THIS.